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Exemplary education for all, through God's amazing grace    

Learning, Integrity, Dignity, Love, Confidence.  

Learning together, as we journey with God in Love, we act with Integrity, treat others with 

Dignity and grow in Confidence. 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,        30th March 2023 
 

On Friday, 5th May we will be taking Year 4 to visit Hampton Court as part of our study of Tudor life.  We 

will be looking at the Tudor kitchens and Henry VIII’s apartments, as well as the gardens and courtyards. 
 

We will be leaving school at 9am and should return by approximately 3.10pm.  Your child will need to bring 

a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks/or chocolate) with a disposable water bottle in a labelled carrier bag, and a 

suitable coat in case of bad weather and sun cream applied beforehand if it is hot. PFOS kindly donate £1,000 
to each group and so far Year 4 have enjoyed the Polka workshop in January.  To cover the cost of entry to 

Hampton Court and the coach, we ask for a voluntary contribution of £10.50 which can be paid online using 

Parentpay which is our preferred method of payment, or you may ask the office for a barcoded letter to 
pay at a PayPoint store.  No child would be excluded from the trip for inability to pay, but if there are 

insufficient contributions, then we may have to cancel. 

 

We are very grateful for any offers of help on the day, however tickets are limited, so please indicate on the 
slip below if you are able to accompany us on the trip to Hampton Court.  All permission slips should be 

completed and returned by Friday, 28
th

 April as pupils are not allowed to travel by coach without 

written permission. 
 

Please be aware that ideally parents helping on trips should have a DBS certificate and we will give 

preference to those who have one.  Please indicate this on the reply slip.   
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Miss Clark    Mrs Mepham    Mrs Heffernan 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

PERMISSION SLIP TO BE RETURNED BY FRIDAY, 28
TH

 APRIL 

 

I / We give permission for our child ……………………………………. in ……………… class to participate 
in the trip to Hampton Court on Friday, 5th May 2023. 

 

I am able to help on the trip YES / NO  I hold a current DBS Certificate   YES / NO 

(Please delete as applicable) 

  

I will pay a voluntary contribution of ……….. on Parentpay / I would like a barcoded letter 

 
 

SIGNATURE PARENT/CARER:  ……………………………………   

 

DATE:  ………………………… 

 
 

http://www.holytrinityjuniorwallington.com/

